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"It is especially important ©©
know if a group follows best prac-
tices and represents the citizens
of the neighborhood,” the Office
of Neighborhoods published in
its June 18th newsletter. The city
department maintains a list of
recognized neighborhoods and
that list may be seen on their
website.

The question of which neigh-
borhoods groups are recognized
by the city came upin April when
the Office of Neighborhoods
failed to add an organization
to their published list of such
groups. The group was added
back to the list and the Office of
Neighborhoods and the Neigh-
borhood Advisory Council begin
looking into various ways © cer-
tify neighborhoods

“The most unsettling thing is
that the city bureaucracy could
bury volunteer groups with infor-
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Inaugural Class of 2019: 1 - Russ Rutherford, 2 - Dean Craig, 3 - Cameron Sharp, 4 - Tammy Eicholz Akard, 5 - James Ralph “Red”
McMillan, 6 - Chris Vandergriff, 7 - Jason Julian, 8 - Randy Hall, 9 - Missy Rutherford, 10 - Donnie Cooper, 11 - Ashley Cox, 12 - Stephanie
Humphrey Sayne.

A dandy dozen travel
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